2 Reid Hospital

& Health Care Services

July 18, 1994

National Institute of Occupational

Safety and Health

NIOSH Docket Office

Robert A. Taft Laboratories, Mail Stop C34
4678 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

The purpose of this letter is to support the proposed
rule ( 42 CFR PART 84 Fed Register Vol. 59, No 99 pp.
26850-26893) on respiratory protection devices which
would replace the existing MSHA regulations and upgrade
the current testing requirements. This first step
recognizes that the certification Process addresses the
health care setting and that 95% filter efficiency
should be acceptable for most health care worker needs.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(f Lhecte 7{,/ )

Clarice Warrick, R.N., B.S. CIC
Infection Control Practitioner

JuL 20 1994
1401 Chester Boulevard
Richmond, Indiana 47374
(317) 983-3000




